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Agreement between the Republic of Mali and 
the International Atomic Energy Agency for the 

Application of Safeguards in Connection with the 
Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear 

Weapons 
An agreement by Exchange of Letters with the Republic of Mali to amend 

the Protocol to the Safeguards Agreement 
 

 

 

 

1. The text of the Exchange of Letters, constituting an agreement to amend the Protocol1 to the 
Agreement between the Republic of Mali and the International Atomic Energy Agency for the 
Application of Safeguards in Connection with the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear 
Weapons2, is reproduced in this document for the information of all Member States of the Agency. 

2. The amendments agreed upon in the Exchange of Letters entered into force on 18 April 2006, the 
date on which the Agency received Mali’s affirmative reply. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
1 Referred to as the “Small Quantities Protocol”. 
2 Reproduced in document INFCIRC/615. 
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MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND   REPUBLIC OF MALI 
INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION    One People – One Goal – One Faith 
 

Koulouba, 17 March 2006 

 

Ref.No.: 0327 

 

Sir, 

 I have the honour to refer to the letter from the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) 
dated 12 December 2005 on the subject of: Strengthening safeguards implementation in States with 
Small Quantities Protocols. 

 In this connection, I have the honour to inform you that the terms proposed in the above-
mentioned letter are acceptable to the Government of the Republic of Mali.  

(signed)  Moctar Ouane 
 The Minister 
  

 [stamp] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Director General 
International Atomic Energy Agency 
Vienna 








